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Dear candidate, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in becoming our new Deputy Headteacher. We wanted to 
write to you to give you more information about our school. 
Our school is a Catholic school and our faith is very important to us. You must believe in God 
if you come to work with us. We say prayers in class and usually have assemblies together in 
the hall. We learn how to behave by thinking about how God wants us to behave and looking 
at the example that Jesus gave us. 
We would like our new Deputy Headteacher to be very professional as we have high 
expectations of ourselves and want someone who will fit in. We would expect you to always 
look smart, be well prepared for your lessons and have a tidy classroom. 
At our school, we do not have behaviour ‘rules’, instead we follow ‘The Blessed Sacrament 
Way’. You would have to understand this and help us to follow it.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Although our teachers expect us to behave well, if we make mistakes, or bad choices, they 
do not shout at us, instead, they talk to us about our behaviour and help us to make the right 
choices. We want you to do this, even when our behaviour is a bit tricky. 
We enjoy the work that we do in school and want you to make sure that our work continues 
to be challenging and interesting. 
We are looking forward to meeting you and wish you well with your application. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Blessed Sacrament School Council 
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